
From: Paul Goodwin
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Date: Saturday, March 25, 2017 9:40:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Two more bills ignoring science and common sense. Maybe we should tear down all of the urban sprawl and plant
wild flowers due to the loss of habitat for the bees. Please just leave the farmers and the current regulations alone,
they work for farmers and work for Oregon.

Sincerely,

Paul Goodwin
43210 HIGHWAY 334
PENDLETON, OR 97801
wanserg@gmail.com
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